03-17-2021 Town Council Meeting
Responses to Council Questions

ITEM #3: Glen Lennox Master Plan Update

Council Question:
What are the proposed changes to the Development Agreement?

Staff Response:
The applicant has not requested specific changes at this time. We anticipate the applicant will
return to Council in the fall to share proposed changes to the development agreement.
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